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TO: Mayor Joines, Mayor Pro Tempore Adams and Members of the City 

Council 

FROM: Meridith J. Martin, Deputy Director of Budget and Performance 

Management 

DATE: May 10, 2023 

SUBJECT: Amended Ordinance - Chapter 74, Article X Entitled “Sidewalk Cafes” 

Regarding Barricades 

CC: Lee D. Garrity, City Manager 

Angela I. Carmon, City Attorney 

Ken Millet, Economic Development Director 

 

 

At the Public Works Committee meeting on May 9, 2023, the committee recommended 

approval of the amended ordinance for Chapter 74, Article X entitled “Sidewalk Cafes” 

regarding barricades.  The attached ordinance contains additional editing to clean-up and 

remove duplicative language.   

The Public Works Committee requested staff to research barricade height 

requirements/standards.  Staff will bring this forward at a later date. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

  

 

 


